
St. Frances Cabrini 
3201 East Presidio Rd, Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish Community! 

 
Parish Office: 520-326-7670 | Fax 520-881-8480 

Web Site www.cabrinitucson.org 

Parish Office Hours: 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed. & Fri.,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., 9:00 a.m. to noon 
Closed Sat. & Sun. 

Masses 

Weekdays 8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday 
  8:00AM — Tuesday: Scripture  
    Communion Service 

Saturday  
5:00 PM  

Sunday 
8:30 & 10:30 AM 

Parish Staff 
 

 

Pastor: Rev. Jens-Peter (Jay) Jensen, Jr. 
frjay5101@yahoo.com 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Charles (Charlie) Gallegos, 
Pastoral Associate, RCIA, Marriage & Baptism  
 Preparations —  eldiacono64@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Connie Bracamonte 
cbracamonte@diocesetucson.org 
Secretary/Receptionist: Eileen Godollei 
cabrini1962@aol.com 
Director of Youth Ministry (Grades 5-12): 
Mary Lou Bauer (520) 488-3213 
bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Director of Faith Formation (grades 2-4) : 
Tom Baca  (520) 318-9198 
tbaca@diocesetucson.org 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (age 3— 1st grade):  
Monica Bujak  (520) 320-9287 
saguaro66@gmail.com, use Cabrini CGS in subject line 
Susan Marsala (520) 232-4356; scmarsala@gmail.com 
Director of Liturgy and Choir Director:  
Michelle Perrier 
michellemarieperrier@gmail.com 
Guitar/Vocal Group Director: Karen Brady 
kbrady203@gmail.com 
Liturgical Ministry Scheduling: Joyce Evans 
(520) 780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 - 4:45 PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Call the office to arrange this sacrament. 

 

Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 

regarding preparation classes. Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 

 

Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 

St. Frances Cabrini,   

born in Italy in 1850,  

founded the Missionary 

Sisters of the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus.  She im-

migrated to New York 

in 1887 to assist Catho-

lic immigrants, died in 

1917 and was the first 

American citizen to be 

canonized. 
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This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 
 

Sunday, February 9 
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Monday, February 10 
Lend-a-Hand Meeting, Rm. 1, 10:00 a.m. 
Adult Bible Study, Rm. 8, 1:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, February 11 
Intro to Old Testament, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Crafts & Visiting, Rm. 5, 10:00 a.m. 
Tucson Quilters, Rm. 5, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, February 12 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Tucson Quilters, Rm. 5, 8:00 a.m. 
Mat Making Group, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Staff Meeting, Rectory, 12:00 p.m. 
 (Office Closed for 1 hour) 
Tutoring, All Ages, Rm. 8, 5:30 p.m. 
Choir Rehearsal, Church, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday,  February 13 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 14 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
 

Saturday, February 15 
Q & A with Fr. Jay,  
 Church, 9:00 a.m. 
 

Sunday, February 16 
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Just Coffee, Parish Hall, after each Mass 
Second Sunday Gathering, Hall, after each Mass 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 

GOD’S CALL 
 The person 
who has been “saved,” 
who has “heard the 
good news of salva-
tion,” still lives in an 
unsaved world, a 
world sadly oblivious 
to the presence of 
God. Today’s readings 
outline how the disci-
ple is present in the 
world. 
 The outline 
begins with Isaiah: 
“Share your bread . . . 
shelter the op-
pressed . . . clothe the 

naked” (Isaiah 58:7). Those who hear the word of salvation 
are not insensitive to the urgent needs of others. Then 
Paul reminds his flock that he brought Christ to them not 
in eloquence or wisdom, but by being with them in the 
“weakness and fear” of their daily lives (1 Corinthians 2:3). 
Finally, Jesus tells his disciples to go out into the gloom 
and darkness of the streets of the world and let God’s 
light shine through their good deeds. 
 We disciples don’t save the world. To the extent, 
however, that we have heard the word of God and been 
awakened to God’s presence, we may spread that word 
and bring that presence to others. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 1 Kgs 8:1-7, 9-13; Ps 132:6-7, 8-10; Mk 6:53-56 
Tuesday: 1 Kgs 8:22-23, 27-30; Ps 84:3-5, 10-11;  
 Mk 7:1-13 
Wednesday: 1 Kgs 10:1-10; Ps 37:5-6, 30-31, 39-40;  
 Mk 7:14-23 
Thursday: 1 Kgs 11:4-13; Ps 106:3-4, 35-37, 40;  
 Mk 7:24-30 
Friday: 1 Kgs 11:29-32; 12:19; Ps 81:10-11ab, 12-15;  
 Mk 7:31-37 
Saturday: 1 Kgs 12:26-32; 13:33-34; Ps 106:6-7ab, 19-22;  
 Mk 8:1-10 
Sunday: Sir 15:15-20; Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 17-18, 33-34;  
 1 Cor 2:6-10; Mt 5:17-37  

TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — If you share your food with the hungry, pro-
vide housing for the homeless, then light shall break forth upon 
you (Isaiah 58:7-10). 
Psalm — The just man is a light in the darkness to the upright 
(Psalm 112). 
Second Reading — My message to you, says Paul, was the proc-
lamation of Christ crucified (1 Corinthians 2:1-5). 
Gospel — You are the salt of the earth, the light of the world. In 
your good deeds your light shines before others, leading them to 
glorify God (Matthew 5:13-16).  SCRIPTURE STUDY CLASS 

Please join us for a new scripture study class, “Introducing and 

Enjoying the Old Testament,” which will start Tues., Feb. 11th.  

We will meet weekly in Rm. 1 of the Ed. Bldg. at 9:00 a.m.  Ses-

sions will last one hour and will feature a half hour video lecture 

either  by Prof. Amy-Jill Levine of Vanderbilt Univ. Divinity 

School or by Fr. Richard Clifford, S.J., of the Boston College 

School of Theology.  Recent alumni of our  “History of the Cath-

olic Church” class need not apply for admission, but newcomers 

should call Ed Farrell at (773) 203-6246 to reserve a spot.  Bibles 

are required, plus some reading in preparation for lectures, and 

discussion will be necessary for each gathering. 

THE CABRINI CHOIR 

will sell their crafts 

during 2nd Sunday 

Gathering  02/09 as 

a fund-raiser to pay 

our accompanist.   

Please stop by our 

table and consider 

buying something 

or making a dona-

tion. 

Free Lenten Jour-

nals from Dynamic 

Catholic Institute 

will be distributed 

by Terry Madden  

in the Ed. Bldg.  on 

Feb. 8 and in the 

Parish Hall on Feb. 

9, for as long as 

they last. 



 

 

 
 

FEB. 8TH— FEB. 16TH 

Sat.     5:00 PM      - Stephen & Carla Eisenman†† 
        - Fred Elias Huerta† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - People of the Parish 
             10:30 AM      - Vic Svorinic† 
        - Regina Tearse, Special Intention 
Wed.   8:00 AM       - Shelby Gibson† 
Thu.    8:00 AM       - Jean Johnson† 
Sat.     5:00 PM       - Sam Kavathas† 
        - Herman Flores† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      -  People of the Parish  
            10:30 AM       -  Deceased Members of Our Choir 
        - Helen Balchak† 
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GRADES 5-12  
 

Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 if you want 
more information about our Cabrini 
Youth Group. 
 

This week:  WHY BE A CATHOLIC?     

Next week:  Now that we have seen some of the reasons to be a 
Catholic, let’s talk about why we doubt authority, and even God, 
at times. 

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 

FOR  GRADES 2-4 

Do you have children of this age and 

would you like to see them in classes to 

teach them about and encourage them to love our Faith?  Our  clas-

ses meet each Sunday in Rm. 1 from 9:30 to 10:25 a.m.  To get more 

information or to register a child, contact the program director, 

Tom Baca,  at 318-9198 or tbaca@diocesetucson.org . 

2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Sunday Collection Total for Feb. 2, 2019:  $5,829.  
 

The amount needed weekly this fiscal year is an average 

of $8,355 per week.  Christmas week was the only week 

this fiscal year (since July 1) that our collection met or 

exceeded the amount needed for the week.   We have 

had to use parish savings for operating expenses. 
 

LET’S GET TOGETHER TO WATCH  

A CHRISTIAN MOVIE!   
Join us on Wednesday, Feb. 19th at 9:30 a.m. in 

Rm. 6 to watch the movie Mr. Church.  This is a 

story of a unique friendship that develops when a 

little girl and her dying mother retain the services of a talented 

cook (Eddie Murphy).   Bring snacks to share if you wish.  If you 

have any questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213. 
To arrange for a bulletin ad, contact Claudia Borders at  

1-800-231-0805 or bordersc@jspaluch.com.  

YOUNG ADULT GROUP 
CAYAC is an organization created and led 

by young adult Catholics that  provides 

prayer, service, and education opportunities 

as a community.  On Feb. 25 at 7:00 p.m., we 

will have “Theology on Tapas” at Cabrini, where we will pre-

pare ourselves for Lent with talks, food, and wine.  If you are a 

Catholic between the ages of 21 and 39, we would love to see 

you there!  For more information, visit our website at  

https://sites.google.com/view/cayac. 

SUPPORT CATHOLIC  

EDUCATION 
Support a needy and deserving  

student in a Catholic school by taking ad-

vantage of the tax credit. If filing as a single taxpayer, you can 

give up to $1,135 to the Catholic Tuition Support Organization, 

and a married couple filing jointly can contribute up to $2,269.  

If you haven’t already, please pick up a brochure in the vesti-

bule that will explain how to get a dollar-for-dollar tax credit, 

or visit the website at www.ctso-tucson.org. 

CONTRIBUTIONS TO ST.  

VINCENT DE PAUL (SVDP) 
 

When making a monetary gift to SVDP, please 

use the SVDP envelopes or a blank envelope 

marked “SVDP.”  Gifts by check should be 

made payable to “SVDP.”  This will insure your contributions 

qualify for the AZ Charitable Organization Tax Credit.  Thank 

you for supporting your SVDP Conference here in our parish.   

CAFÉ JUSTO  
It’s time to remember our sweethearts, and 

Café Justo has a sweetheart deal for you!  

Warm someone’s heart with a great cup of 

coffee, and treat yourself to a reminder of life’s simple pleas-

ures.  You send a heartwarming message to our Chiapas neigh-

bors when you buy this coffee, lovingly grown and roasted by 

co-op families.  Your purchase helps them stay on ancestral 

land.  Stop by our table this weekend and enjoy a sample and a 

cookie with the Café Justo volunteer team. 

BURRITO BREAKFAST IS COMING!  Plan to come enjoy yourself 

and support the Cabrini Youth Group on Sun., March 8 after 8:30 

or 10:30 Mass.  We’ll have advance sale of tickets — only $5! — 

after Masses 2/29 and 3/01.   




